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You asked: Are there issues that we missed, or that we need to reconsider?

You completely missed the vast amount of toxic, non-ionizing radiation your IoT will emit. 

On May 26, 2016, the NTP released partial findings from their $25 million study of

the cancer risk from cell phone radiation, the same type of non-ionizing radiation

your IoT will emit. (For the full 74 page Report of Partial Findings from the

National Toxicology Program Carcinogenesis Studies of Cell Phone

Radiofrequency Radiation in Hsd: Sprague Dawley® SD rats (Whole Body

Exposures), see http://biorxiv.org/content/biorxiv/early/2016/05/26/055699.full.pdf

) The released findings prove that chronic exposure to such radiation can cause

cancer without heating tissue.

Warren Woodward

Sedona, Arizona

mailto:iotrfc2017@ntia.doc.gov
http://biorxiv.org/content/biorxiv/early/2016/05/26/055699.full.pdf

